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Hi there

It is crazy to think that the LNP's solution to broadband will be effective. It will not greatly improve
broadband availability in this country and it is not future-proof. | fact by the time they finish it will be

out of date and will need replacing.

The people of Australia NEED fibre to the home. This will provide us with bandwidth to handle the
future and is very easily upgraded.

Please don't lock Australia into the dark ages of technology. Give us a FTTH NBN.
Regards

Ross Hartley
M: +61 414 596 414

Sent from my iPhone 5s
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